
COVID-INSTRUCTIONS FOR SAIMAA SKI-ORIENTEERINGWEEK 6-9.1.2022 

By registering for the Games, you are also committed to following the 

covid-instructions provided by the organizers. 

Only healthy can enter the races. Even a small flu is an obstacle to 

entering the competition venue. 

If possible, arrive at the race site as close as possible before your own 

departure. 

We recommend using a face mask (not for children under 12 years of age) 

as soon as you get out of the car at parking place.   

Avoid moving unnecessarily in the competition center area. Keep a 

distance of 2 m to other people.  

When you go to the start, you can leave the mask in the trash. In the 

finish, the organizer has reserved a mask for all competitors and we 

recommend using it when you go to check the punch. After checking the 

punch, go to the parking place immediately. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR FLEXIBILITY IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE INTEREST 

RATE GUIDELINES 


